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Grand Knight Report 

Knights of Saint John Paul II, 
 
 Albeit clouded by the covid19 pandemic, this past year has 
been marked with our willingness to accomplish the “Good 
Deeds” in helping many local charities to help take care of 
those in need in our community. Many of our accomplishments have gone unnoticed 
but be assured that there have been many all of which have been considered and 
approved by our members. Updates can be viewed on our website at 
www.nocateeknights.com. 
 
 Our council has grown over the past year to 179 members. What a wonderful 
statement by the men of Saint John Paul II Parish and more so each member’s 
dedication as a Catholic man. If you are still a 1st or 2nd Degree Knight, we urge you 
to take the online 3rd Degree Exemplification. It can be taken at home and at your 
convenience. The exemplification only takes a little more than 30 minutes after which 
you are designated a 3rd Degree Knight in our order and full Knighthood. An email 
will be sent out to all 1st and 2nd Degree Knights with the link to attend the 
exemplification. 
 
 As always, as Knights you are only asked to support events as a volunteer if you are 
able and if you have the time. Our focus remains support of our Pastor, Saint John 
Paul II community and helping those in need in our immediate geographical area. 
 Please look at your membership card and if it indicates “DUES PAID To: June 30, 
2020” you have not paid this fraternal year’ dues. 
 
 We are in the Season of Lent which began with ashes and climaxes with Mass on 
Holy Thursday. Lent is the Church's forty-day (the six Sundays are not counted) 
spiritual pilgrimage toward Easter. Christ Himself prayed and fasted for forty days 
and forty nights in the desert before He entered His public ministry. We observe Lent 
as a season of spiritual development marked by prayer, penance, fasting, charity, and 
introspection as we seek to recognize and respond afresh to God's presence in our 
lives. We enter Lent with the hope that Christ will become more meaningful to us and 
that we will be more Christ-like to others. “God never said that the journey would be 
easy, but He did say that the arrival would be worthwhile". 
 
 Continue praying for those that are included in our Prayer List, for those in need, 
and for an end of the covid19 Pandemic. Thank you for your continued help and 
support. May God protect you and your families///Stay well///Stay safe///Vivat Jesus! 

Clyde Slick  - Grand Knight 
Knight of Columbus  

Saint John Paul II Council 16492 

Visit our new website at 

https:\\www.nocateeknights.com 

Saint John Paul II Council 16492 
Ponte Vedra, Florida 

 (Established June 5th, 2016) 

 

Fellow Knights: 

We are often in need of  volun-

teers for our various activities.  

Please check our website fre-

quently and find the Volunteer 

Signup link in the right hand 

sidebar.  All the upcoming events 

will be listed there.  We had a   

problem with the original signup 

sheet, but that has been reme-

died.  Thank you in advance for 

your  assistance. 

March 5 & March 26,2021 

See Website for details 

mailto:www.nocateeknights.com
http://www.nocateeknights.com
http://www.nocateeknights.com
http://www.nocateeknights.com
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Higher Purpose—Consecration to the Holy Family 
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Revitalize our parishes by urging our parish families to devote themselves to the ideal model of fa-

milial love set by Jesus, Mary, and Joseph. Invite each family in your parish to consecrate themselves 

to the Holy Family. 

 
Overview 

To help families live out the joy of Christ, Supreme Chaplain Archbishop William Lori has composed 

a prayer through which families will come together to consecrate themselves under the protection of 

the Holy Family. In this prayer, we ask for the aid or intercession of the perfect son Jesus Christ, 

Mary the perfect mother, and Joseph who is a model for every father.  

 

Preparing for the Consecration to the Holy Family is not a single event. It is choosing a way of life 

for your family. Through this consecration, each participant is consciously choosing to be a beacon of 

God’s love through His Church. 

 

Saint John Paul II Council 16492 helped guide our parish and church community to understand and 

offer this prayer at the end of each mass.  We purchased and handed out the prayer cards the last 

weekend of December to each Parishioner at all 4 masses and led the recital of the rosary before each 

mass.   
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  Our Grand Knight visited St. Gerard on 

February 23rd to present them with a donation 

check for $3250.00.  The donation included 

$2500.00 from the council and an additional 

$750.00 from an anonymous donner.  St 

Gerard efforts focus on assisting pregnant 

teenagers and unwed mothers and to provide 

assistance and referrals for medical care, edu-

cational needs, or job services to all women, re-

gardless of age, marital status, race or religion 

is noteworthy.  Saint John Paul II Council’s do-

nation will go a long way in meeting their cli-

ents needs especially in the continuing environ-

ment of covid19.  They were extremely grateful 

for our support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Saint John Paul II Council Grand Knight, 

Clyde Slick presenting Father David Ruchinski 

with 120 orange and blue macramé rosaries so 

graciously made by the Saint John Paul II Ro-

sary Ministry.  This effort started with the 

council members approving a donation to the 

rosary ministry to help pay for the materials to 

make the rosaries.  Father David is not only the 

Pastor of St Augustine Catholic Church in 

Gainesville, Florida but oversees the Catholic 

Student Center.  His efforts at the center are 

simply a blessing for our Catholic faith by ad-

ministering to the Catholic students attending 

the University of Florida.  The good news story 

which we never hear is there is a vibrant and 

growing Catholic student population at the uni-

versity.  May God bless Father David and his 

work at the Catholic Student Center.  
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Fraternal Year 2020 -2021 Program Events 

Updated 2-26-2021 

This is an update on programs completed and those that have been completed (YELLOW) and those 
that are still pending (RED) for the fraternal year. 

 

FAITH (Clyde Slick) Complete 4 of the below 

1. Building the Domestic Church – purchase the kiosk and pamphlets for Our Lady of 
Leche Shrine and Prince of Peace Church in St Augustine. Cost of $150.00 

2. Retreat Day of Reflection Scheduled for April 24th. This includes both Council members 
and men of the Parish. Father Pagano will be our facilitator. 

3. Rosary Program – build on the rosary before each Council meeting. We 
also lead the recital of the rosary at all four masses for the Consecration of the 
Holy Family. A second completed action presenting Father David Ruchinski who oversees the Catholic Stu-
dent Center at the University of Florida with 120 orange and blue macramé rosaries so graciously made by the 
Saint John Paul II Rosary Ministry. 

4. RSVP Program to help Seminarians – we have presented a $1000.00 to our own semi-
narian, George Gilbert. Cost $1000.00 (budgeted). 

5. First Communion purchase Stoles for each Communicate. Cost of $400.00 (new item/voted 
on/approved). 

6. Catholic Student Center - - SJPII Rosary Ministry is completing at least 100 macramé 
rosaries for the Catholic Student Center at the University of Florida in their blue/orange colors for Father Da-
vid. Cost of $250.00 (not budgeted but approved by the members). 

 

FAMILY (Donald Falletti - Clyde Slick until he is back after shoulder surgery) -Complete 4 of the  
below 

1. Food for Families – continue to build. 

2. Family Fully Alive – we purchased the “Family Fully Alive Building the Domestic 
Church” Pamphlet and distributed them to parishoners at all Masses at SJP II during the Saint John Paul II 
Feast Month in October 2020. 

3. Keep Christ in Christmas – Great success. Purchased two starter kit and 100 magnets. 
We used the Honor System and not only covered out cost but made a good profit. 

4. Consecration of the Holy Family – We lead the rosary at all masses the weekend of       
December 26th/27th and passed out prayer cards to all parishoners which were recited at the end of the     
masses. 
 
5. Family of the Month  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED)  

(COMPLETED/ONGOING)  

(COMPLETED/ONGOING)  

PENDING 

PENDING 

(COMPLETED/ONGOING)  
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Fraternal Year 2020 -2021 Program Events 

Updated 12-28-2020 

(Continued) 

 

COMMUNITY (Bob Foss) – complete 4 of the below. 

1. Global Wheelchair Mission  – purchased 8 Wheelchairs through the Florida (State Wheel-
chair. 

2. Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest . We had two winners one 8th grade and one 9th 
grade. Each received a winner’s certificate and a $50.00 check. 

3. Disaster Preparedness Plan continue to update and enhance. 

4. Fish Fry(s)  - for Parish Community. (two fish fry’s during Lent to be scheduled) 

5. Annual Citizens with Disabilities Campaign dates have been set and volunteer sign-up has 
started. 

6. Coats for Kids – purchased and donated to Foster Closest. Cost of $650.00 (budgeted) 

7. Habitat for Humanity – donated $1000.00 (not budgeted) to HFH St Augustine. 

8. Helping Hands – donations of $2500 to Port in the Storm and Catholic Charities  

 

LIFE (Clyde Slick) – complete 4 of the below 

1. March for Life – volunteer to be Marshals and help organize the SJP II contingent. (will 
take the lead for SJP I/January 16, 2021) 

2. Novena for Life with second novena for life during March for Life starting 
January 7, 2021. 

3. Ultrasound or Program  – A donation was made to St. Gerard included $2500.00 from the 
council and an additional $750.00 from an anonymous donner. St Gerard efforts focus on assisting pregnant 
teenagers and unwed mothers and to provide assistance and referrals for medical care, educational needs, or job 
services to all women, regardless of age, marital status, race or religion. 

4. Special Olympics – approved is a donation of $500.00 in place of support-
ing St Johns County Special Olympics Basketball Challenge and Track & Field meet that have been suspended 
due to the covid19 pandemic. 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(COMPLETED) 

(PRESENTATION PENDING) 

(PENDING) 

(PENDING) 

(COMPLETED)/ONGOING) 

(COMPLETED)/ONGOING) 
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Mark Van Engelen  

Mark recently returned HOME!  Since coming 

back to Saint John Paul II Council he has once 

again become very active in supporting pro-

grams and events. He jumped right in where he 

left off helping wherever and whenever possible 

to include volunteering to fill open slots as an 

usher at any mass.  He has volunteered to as-

sist in the upcoming pickleball tournament spon-

sored by our council which is our biggest reve-

nue event that helps us do the “good deeds” in 

our community.  Mark also volunteered to be-

come the Color Corps Commander for the Moth-

er of Divine Mercy Assembly 3771.  He is truly a 

Catholic gentleman who practices his faith.  His 

dedication Saint John Paull II Catholic Church 

and our council has been noteworthy and is 

keeping with the values and traditions of our 

Catholic faith and the Knights of Columbus.  

 

Father Rich Pagano 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

He is truly a Priest for the times!  Father as with 

all Priest’s administers the church’s seven sac-

raments: baptism, confirmation, confession, holy 

communion, marriage, and anointing of the 

sick.  His duties include visiting the sick, over-

seeing religious education programs, and pro-

vides pastoral care to Saint John Paul II Parish-

ioners.  Every task that Father performs is ac-

complished with in a loving and caring way.  He 

has supported SJP II K of C Council in more 

ways than we can list and is the Chaplin for SJP 

II Council 16492 and the Fryer for the Mother of 

Divine Mercy Assembly 3771.   His dedication 

Saint John Paull II Catholic Church, its Parishon-

ers, and our council has been noteworthy and is 

keeping with the values and traditions of our 

Catholic faith and the Knights of Columbus.  

 

 

January—February 2021 Knight of the Month 
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January—February 2021 Family of the Month 

The Dewey Family  
 

 

 

  

The Dewey’s, George and Pam are truly a Cath-
olic family to be emulated by all and demon-
strate and practice their faith every day through-
out the year.  They routinely support our pastor 
and the Church community in numerous ways 
and can be counted on to step up to help wher-
ever there is a need. They are both unselfish 
with their time.  George is a Member of Saint 
John Paul II Council 16492 and Our Lady of 
Devine Mercy Assembly 3773.  He participates 
in meetings and functions put on by both the 
Council and Assembly.  George is a Sacristan 
and Eucharistic Minister and routinely fills in for 
those that are not able to fulfil their commit-
ment.  Pam is also an Eucharistic Minister along 
with running Saint John Paul II Mission Church’s 
Adoration Program.  She puts her heart and 
soul into the Right to Life Program supporting 
not only the Ministry at Saint John Paul II Mis-
sion Church but reaches out to others needing 
support.  She is also on the Diocese of St Au-
gustine Board “South Jax Deanery Chair for Re-
spect Life”.  They are both held in highest es-
teem by everyone who meets them.  As a Cath-
olic family, their dedication to SJP II, our Catho-
lic faith and the Knights of Columbus are in 
keeping with the highest traditions of our 
Church.  They are both held in highest esteem 
by everyone who meets them.  As a Catholic 
family, their dedication to SJP II, our Catholic 
faith and the Knights of Columbus are in keep-
ing with the highest traditions of our Order.  
 
 

 
The Coronato Family  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Coronato’s, Paul, Maddy, Jennifer and 
Stewart are truly a Catholic family who live their 
Catholic faith daily.  Their greatest attribute is 
that they are all willing to help others whenever 
a need arises.  Paul is a mainstay in the council 
since its conception five years ago.  Paul is a 
member of SJP II Council and held numerous 
positions to include GK, DGK, Chancellor and 
Trustee.  He is also a member of the Mother of 
Divine Mercy Assembly.  Until recently he has 
maintained the Council Facebook account rou-
tinely adding information and pictures which has 
been taken down recently due to standing-up 
our own website.  He has graciously given on 
his time to maintain the council roster and his 
attention to detail in this effort is notewor-
thy.  Paul continues to support the Extraordinary 
Minister and Usher programs at SJP II.  Maddy 
performs the very important function at SJP II as 
the lead for the “Ministry to the Sick”.  Their 
daughter, Jennifer is an Extraordinary Minister 
and routinely serves in the Usher Pro-
gram.   Stewart, their son-in-law is also an usher 
and supports many events and functions both 
for SJP II and the council.  This family is held in 
the highest esteem by everyone. As a Catholic 
family, their dedication to SJP II, our Catholic 
faith and the Knights of Columbus are in keep-
ing with the highest traditions of the Catholic 
Church and our Order.  
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Knights of Columbus Insurance 
Field Agent Report 

Brothers, 

This month marks one year under COVID-19 restrictions. I remember when the news of shutting 
the Supreme Office was announced. I, like many I think, thought this would last a couple of 
months and all of us would get back to normal. The reality is much different. Maybe some of you 
are working from home…maybe some will be working from home for the foreseeable future. I real-
ize this has not been easy for many of you. When it began I wondered how I would be able to help 
my brother Knights. But as restrictions were put in place, we were provided with a new way to 
meet with members virtually on our computers and we were given a number of tools to ensure that 
you, our members and your families, were served. 
 

Using these new tools I have found that I am more efficient. I save travel time and can have more 
meetings in a day. I’ve found that many of you like the idea of meeting virtually. It’s less stress for 
you to simply sit down in front of your computer, click on a few buttons and we can have a confi-
dential conversation about your needs, wants and desires. For service issues I can meet much 
more quickly and have all the forms I might need to help you right at my fingertips…No more run-
ning out to the car to get a form only to find out my paper file is depleted. 
 

We’ve had our eApplication process for a while, and with pandemic restrictions members have 
found it very valuable to be able to sign electronically when we meet virtually. [New York agents 
may delete this sentence.] 
 

It’s been a very different year: We missed much of the solemnity of Holy Week and Easter with 
many of us either social distancing at church or live-streaming Mass; by summer we were able to 
get outside as long as we didn’t get too close to others who were out. Vacations were pretty much 
out of the question—I know I had a “stay-cation” with my family. By fall we had figured out how to 
deliver candy from a socially acceptable distance to those few trick or treaters who braved the 
night. Thanksgiving traditions of large family gatherings were taboo and Christmas was so much 
smaller in 2020. Joyously we experienced the beatification of Blessed Michael McGivney. 
 

Now we’ve come full circle into 2021. The vaccine is on the way. Some of you have already re-
ceived it. Looks like light at the end of the tunnel; but we still have to be vigilant, still have to pro-
tect each other. 
 

I am most thankful to all of you. Many of you met with me this year and wanted to make sure your 
desire for financial security was up to date. It was my pleasure to take the time to analyze your sit-
uation and give you my recommendations. I look forward to meeting with many more of your in the 
months ahead whether virtually or face to face. Please contact me if you have any questions; I am 
here to serve you, my members, and your families. 
 

I pray you will be safe and healthy. 

Office-850-765-7039  

Cell-850-228-2494  

Joseph Spinelli III CLU LUTCF FICF  

Joseph.Spinelli@kofc.org  

Click to Go Back 

mailto:Joseph.Spinelli@kofc.org
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1. Father Pagano 

2. Deacon Tony 

3. All medical personnel and first responders on the front lines 

4. Dominick Palleschi’s niece, Denice Hampton who is battling lung cancer. 

5. Fred Raby’s wife Dorothy’s brother-in-law, Gary Neubauer is suffering from Aphasia. Although not life threatening is like dementia. 

6. Jeremiah Blocker’s nephew, Caleb needs your prayers to beat a serious condition. 

7. John Harwick needs our prayers as he will be going through chemotherapy. 

8. Bill Moss – his ablation procedure appears to have fixed his medical issue but continue prayers for good health. 

9. Lorraine Keller, wife of Brother Robert Keller needs our prayers as she begins radiation therapy for her cancer next week.  

10.Brother Bob Mollica ask for prayers for his 1st cousin’s grandson Evan who is 10 years old has leukemia. Continued prayers are requested. 

11.David and Sophia Jackson multiple surgeries to determine cause of illness. 

12.Doug Riss water on brain going to Mayo for evaluation. No update. 

13. Matthew Kacorwski a friend of Bill Kelly has been in hospital going through tests for multiple medical issues. 

14.Barbara Bogal, Bill Smith’s cousin do to back surgery and most of the time bed ridden. She uses a walker when on her feet and has little feel-
ing in her legs. Doctors say feeling will come back in time. I assured her we will add her to our Knights of Columbus prayer list. 

15.Bill Smith’s cousin Loraine Sojka needs prayers as she is scheduled for an operation that carries a diagnosis of severe. 

16.Prayers for Bill Smith for full recovery from a procedure last month. He is home recovering and will have medical follow-up this month. 

17.Brother Aaron Kaczorowski from C10850 needs our prayers as he is in the hospital undergoing emergency leg surgery.  

18.Bob Cook, former member of C10850 and former active member and family at St. Josephs. Among their many past contributions to our com-
munity, he and Darla used to coordinate the very popular Daddy-Daughter Dance. Bob needs our prayers. He has been admitted to the hospital to 
treat a fever that could not be managed at home. 

19.Donald Falletti – pray for a full recovery after his recent successful shoulder surgery. 

20.Continue prayers for Brother Paul Coronato’s son, Brian Coronato that he may stay in remission and hopefully does not need any additional 
surgeries. 

21.Brother Stuart Lefkove’s father, Herman Lefkove died the morning of Wednesday December 9th from a lengthy fight with cancer. Please keep 
Stuart, Jennifer, and Stuart’s mother, Renee in your prayers. 

22.Dan and Pat Swing - prayers are needed for a full recovery from Dan’s back surgery and Pat’s burns she sustained at home. 

23.Prayers are needed for Brother Steve Wilson - He was in the hospital for acute Prostaits that has been treated but will require follow medical 
appts and labs. 

24.Brother Sir Knight Stan Hinkle and Charter Member of Saint John Paul II and member of Mother of Divine Mercy Assembly 3771 passed to 
our Lord November 30th in Orlando. Please pray for the repose of his soul, his wife Jeanette, and the whole Hinkle family.  

25.Prayers are needed for John Fitzgerald who has a medical procedure the week of December 14th. Pray that the procedure is successful. 

26.Please pray for the repose of the soul of Eleanor Lash, mother of our District Deputy, Bill Kelly’s wife, Christine Kelly. Eleanor died peaceful-
ly late yesterday. She was surrounded by several of her daughters at the time of her passing. 

27.Prayers are needed for Brother Steve Wilsons’ wife, Julita’s sister, Corazon Wood who was in an auto accident and is in hospital in very criti-
cal condition. 

28.Please pray for Claire Daly, a good friend of Brother Joe Cruz who suffering from stage 4 cancer. 

29.Please pray for Kathy Wasowski, wife of Brother Stan Wasowski who will be having a very intensive angle surgery on January 7th and for a 
full recovery. 

30.Brother John GORRY’ stepdaughter, Haley Clark who is 23, about to be 24 years old, has been in Emory Hospital in Atlanta since Christmas 
eve. She needs another heart operation (valve replacement) but has developed aneurysms in her brain which they must correct first. Please pray 
that this beautiful, young lady is held in God's hands until she returns to good health. 

UPDATE – cleared for surgery. Pray for a successful surgery and speedy recovery. 

31.Prayers are needed for Fred Raby’s wife, Dorothy who has been diagnosed with breast cancer again. She defeated it almost 20 years ago and it 
has struck again with more severity. They are waiting on treatment options. 

32.Brother John Harwick needs our continued prayers. He was hospitalized before Christmas for brain metastases and while in rehab developed 
further abdominal problems that requires more surgery. 

33. Brother Raymond Wong’s mother-in-law tested positive for COVID. Raymond and his wife Claire are in self quarantine. They got tested to-
day and awaiting results. Raymond has showed some symptoms but very mild and may be the flu. 

34.Brother George Dewey’s son and daughter-in-law (Brad & Debbie) need our prayers both fighting covid19. 

35.Brother Steve Wilson continues to need our prayers having fixed his prostrate issues, but still has a follow-up for the heart issue. 

36.Brother Joe Cruz’s sister, Carmen Lackner needs our prayers. She is 73 years old and cur-
rently suffering from Lupus and Vasculitis, both of which may preclude her from receiving the 
vaccine for Covid-19. 

37.Prayers are needed for Willey Oxford a friend of Ray Bordoni. He is Ray's next door neigh-
bor's father, who advanced Parkinson's disease. 

38.Prayers are requested for Brother Joe Glas who is having elbow surgery. Pray that the sur-
gery is successful and a quick recovery. 

39.Brother Paul Engle needs our prayers as he gets evaluated for a heart condition. 

40. Brother Bob Mollica has requested prayers for Vern Watts and his wife Debbie. They attend SJPII. He is very sick with a rare disease and no 
cure. He has been fighting but getting worse. Currently at the Brooks Rehab center. He needs our prayers..  

Prayers and Intentions 
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Knight’s Gear 

To order a Council Shirt Follow these instructions: 

STEP 1- Go to Knights Gear https://www.knightsgear.com  

STEP 2 - Click on Apparel  

STEP 3 - Click on Personalized Gear 

STEP 4 - Click Personalized Casual 

STEP 5 - Click on Sport Tek Racer (good shirt less expensive) 

1. Select Color – True Navy Blue 

2. Select Size 

3. Click “Emblem of the Order” 

4. ADD Council name - Saint John Paul II Council 16492  

5. COST is $26.00 

6. If you want your name added, click YES and add name (additional cost of $6.00) 

7. COST now is $32.00 without shipping added  

8. Click - ADD TO CART 

9. Go to cart and Estimate Shipping (use drop downs to add U.S., Florida and add 

Zip Code) 

Click to Go Back 

https://www.knightsgear.com
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Council 16492 Officers and Directors  

Fraternal Year 2020-2021 

Council Officers and Directors Duties 

OFFICE NAME PHONE EMAIL 

Grand Knight         Mr. Clyde H. Slick       395-3638 (h)         slickch1966@hotmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight     Ken R. Gault          802-734-3997 (c)       gaultken@gmail.com 

Chancellor           Donald G. Falletti        373-5830 / 860-471-1241   don56fall@aol.com 

Chaplain            Rev Richard J. Pagano      330-0153           pastorsoffice@nocateecatholic.com 

Advocate           Dan D. Swing          863-412-6382 (c)       dan@swingPA.com 

Warden            Raymond Wong         571-699-7808 (c)       rcaswong@gmail.com 

Recorder            Joe B. Revellese         (845) 537-0206        jbrrev@yahoo.com 

Financial Secretary      Carl Schuck           834-3983           theschucks@juno.com 

Treasurer           StanleyWasowski        404-547-9224 (c)       stan.wasowski4@gmail.com 

Lecturer            Jorge Galarza          238-2735           alessandriagalar@bellsouth.net 

Inside Guard          Mr. Stuart B. Lefkove      844-5139 (c)          stuartbfla@gmail.com 

Outside Guard         Michael A. Lassonde      860-992-3050 (h)       mlassond@wm.com 

Trustee Three-Year Term   Paul Coronato          347-9241(c) / 819-6531 (h)   paul.coronato@comcast.net 

Trustee Two-Year Term    Robert L. Conlon        553-4325           sirknight10852@gmail.com 

Trustee One-Year Term    Mr. Steven AJ. Wilson     806-2237           steven_wilson1@me.com 

 

 

Public Relations Director     Ken Gault        802-34-3997 ©        gaultken@gmail.com 

Newsletter/Web Co-publisher  Ken Gault        802-34-3997 ©        gaultken@gmail.com 

Newsletter/Web Co-Publisher   Ed Drugo        724-875-3717 (c)       ejdrugo@hotmail.com 

Newsletter Editor         Jim Molis        338-3277 (c)          jmolis@bellsouth.net 

Web Co-Publisher         Tim Jones 

Facebook Coordinator       Paul Coronato      347-9241(c) / 819-6531 (h)   paul.coronato@comcast.net 

Click to Go Back 

https://www.kofc.org/un/en/resources/service/council/duties-responsibilities-council-officers-directors.pdf
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Important Links and Articles of Interest 

 

  

 Columbia Magazine 

 Diocese of St. Augustine 

 K of C Supreme Web Site  

 FL State Web Site 

 Knights of Columbus Insurance page 

 Knights Of Columbus News 

 Knights Gear 

 Knightline 

 St John Paul II Catholic Church 

 Shining Armor Award  for new 1st degree members 

 The Truth About Men & Church 

 

 

 

The Florida State Council has updated its webpage.  Click Here to update 

your account information and to check your information.  Once you go to 

the link, click on Member Login and then either select  Account Sign In if 

you know your Username and Password.  If not, fill in the information in 

the gray box at the right of the page and fill in the information to reset 

your credentials. 

 

 

 

 

Click on the topic of Interest 

to be Connected with the 

Appropriate Website 

Click to Go Back 

https://www.facebook.com/Knights-Of-Columbus-Council-16492-1414902551877395/
https://www.kofc.org/en/news-room/columbia/index.html
http://www.dosafl.com/
https://www.kofc.org/en/index.html
https:/www.floridakofc.org
https://www.kofc.org/uns/en/insurance/index.html
http://www.kofc.org/en/news/index.html#/
http://www.knightsgear.com/
https://www.kofc.org/un/en/members/resources/leadership-communications/knightline.html
https://www.nocateecatholic.com/
https://www.kofc.org/un/en/resources/membership/shiningarmor.pdf
https://www.touchstonemag.com/archives/article.php?id=16-05-024-v
https://www.floridakofc.org

